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Monday 22nd November 2021 

 Catholic School Inspection Update 

 Christmas Fayre 

 Nativity and Liturgical Plans for Christmas 

 Parents and Carers re-joining Celebration Assemblies 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope this letter finds you well.  I wanted to write to update you on a few things as it’s been 
unbelievably busy around here! 
 
First, huge thanks to those of you who returned your feedback to the Catholic Schools’ Inspection Team 
via the Parent and Carer Survey.  The response you gave was extremely positive and laid a really solid 
foundation for a very rigorous but positive day.  The inspection report will be with me in the next few 
weeks and I’ll be in a position to share it with you before the holidays. 
 
Please also keep in your diary that we’ll be having the Christmas Fayre on Saturday December 11th.  The 
PTFA will be in touch with PINGS closer to the time; so please watch out for that. 
 
Those of you with children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be keen to know the timings of our 
Nativities this year.  You’ll need to pencil in 9.30am on Monday December 6th and 1.30pm on Tuesday 
December 7th.  As we’re still working hard to minimise Covid; we’d welcome it if we could limit 
attendees to two members per family.  You can book your places by emailing the school on: 
admin@lourdes.brighton-hove.sch.uk; using the Subject Line: NATIVITY.  Children in older Year Groups 
will be undertaking their celebrations alongside the normal Parish Masses on 9.30am on 9th December 
(Year 3 and 4) and 9.30am on Tuesday 14th December (Year 5 and 6).  If you would like to attend, please 
let the school office know, again via email; this time with MASS as the subject line. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day is on Wednesday December 15th, which is also when the children will be able to 
eat their Christmas Dinner.  Please don’t feel the need to go out and buy a new Christmas Jumper, 
anything bright and colourful will be absolutely fine to help us get in the Christmas spirit! 
 
Last, I wanted to thank you for your support with our arrangements for the Celebration Assemblies.  I 
think we’re now in a position where we can welcome you back to see your children receiving their 
certificates; so stand by for us to get in contact if your child is being rewarded.  Please do wear masks 
when you attend either this event, or the Nativities. 
 

Kind regards, 

 
Headteacher 
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